CRAMERGRAM

A Message from

The Cramer ‘Chemical Co. Gardner, Kansas
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March 7, 19358

Dear "Phog":

We plan to go to press on the next and last 1issue
of the "FIRST AIDER" (this year) within the next week and if you
have any announcement on your summer work that we can use at this
time, we will have to have it very promptly.

You can bet your hat that we want to support you in any way we
can, so just feel free to "shoot the works."

Regards,

THE CRAMER CHEMICAL CO.



